


Directors, this partnership represents another critical milestone and a continuation of our work to reinvigorate the 

Downtown in partnership with the City through a permanent market presence with expanded operations," said 

Santa Cruz Community Farmers' Market Board President Sandra Ward. 

Several new locations for the downtown Farmers' Market are under consideration. "The City-owned 'Lot 7', which 

currently serves as a parking lot two blocks from the market's current location, has been considered as a 

possibility," said City Manager Matt Huffaker, "but there are several other equally viable locations downtown. We 

look forward to continuing our work with the market to find the best fit for them." 
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